
 

 

 

Public Notice 

Community Input Gathering & Listening Sessions 
Wisconsin Department of Corrections’ proposal for a New Secure Youth Facility on 

7930 West Clinton Avenue, Milwaukee, WI 53233 

 

The DOC will be facilitating multiple Community Input Listening Sessions to provide the public an 

opportunity to review plans, ask questions and submit comments. Three sessions will be held on: 

 

Wednesday, November 16, 2022 

9:00 am to 12:00 pm 

5:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

 

Saturday, November 19, 2022 

10:00 am to 12:00 pm 

 

All three sessions will be held at the: 

Milwaukee Police Academy 

6680 N Teutonia Ave 

Milwaukee, WI 53209 

 

All three sessions will offer the same information in an open house style community event with displays 

and experts from DOC and the design team available for open dialogue and short presentations in a 

roundtable format relating to the proposed secure youth facility at: 
 
 7930 West Clinton Avenue, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53233.  
  

 

There will be stations with resources relating to the interior 

and exterior of the building, on-site youth programming, 

juvenile justice resources, project process and 

opportunities for public comment. 

 

The public will have an opportunity to review preliminary 

site plans and view the latest renderings. DOC and building 

design staff will be available during each session to present 

on specific topics, facilitate discussion, answer any 

questions, and take public comment. 

 

 

For more detail on DOC’s proposal, please visit our website at: doc.wi.gov, click on New Juvenile Facility. 

https://doc.wi.gov/Pages/Home.aspx
https://doc.wi.gov/Pages/AboutDOC/Act185.aspx

